
   Chamberlin Free Public Library 
 Board of Trustees Meeting 
 March 8, 2021, @ 6:30 pm 

 
  
Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Adam Mueller, Deb Spratt, Diane Steele  
 
Minutes of the February 2021 meeting were reviewed and accepted. 
 
Treasurer's report was reviewed and accepted. 
 
Circulation was down in February, short month, snowy days. Inter-library loans 
were up. 
 
Curbside circulation activity has increased. 
 
The library audit has been completed. 
 
The library will open by appointments in March. Deb will announce this at town 
meeting. 
 
AARP is using a document exchange system by 
appointment which seems to be working well. 
 
On-line story hour and the take and make kits continue to be popular at the 
Library.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:56 pm. The next meeting will be held virtually on 
Monday, April 12 at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deb Spratt, acting secretary 
 

 
 
 



 


